
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
Notice – Postponement of November 2020 Consumer Price Index Release 

 
 

The Statistical Institute of Belize hereby informs subscribers, data users, and the general 
public, that the release of the results from the November 2020 Consumer Price Index 
(CPI) survey has been delayed due to unforeseen circumstances related to the COVID-
19 pandemic.  Statistics for the November 2020 CPI will be available on the SIB’s 
website (www.sib.org.bz) on January 27, 2021. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
 
 
 

END 


